
Announcements for Friday, October 30, 2020 

 

❖ Seniors- if you have paid your Senior Dues, stop by Mrs. Gregory’s office at lunch to pick 

up your class t-shirt. 

 
❖ National English Honor Society will have its first meeting on Monday, November 1st at 

8:45 am in the stadium. Club dues must be paid by this date. You can pay dues on 

Schoolpay or by bringing cash or check to Ms. Cassada in room 955. 

 

❖ Seniors, join us on Saturday and paint your spot! 

 

❖ Just a reminder, ALL students purchasing ala carte items in the Cafeteria’s will need to 

show an ID, no exceptions! 

 

❖ Testing dates for ACT and SAT testing are fast approaching.  Please sign up before the 

deadlines: Nest ACT testing date is 12-12-20 (Registration deadline is 11-6-20), Next SAT 

testing date is 12-5-20 (Registration deadline is 11-20-20) 

 

❖ For students interested in taking an OFF CAMPUS dual enrollment class during the 

Spring 2021 semester, the application and registration process is now open.  The 

deadline to apply and register for an off campus dual enrollment class is November 30th 

by 5:00 pm.  You can view the step-by-step procedure for how to apply/register and 

other important dual enrollment information by visiting the school counseling page on 

the BTHS website.   

 

❖ National Honor Society has partnered up with St Johns Cares to collect food and hygiene 

products. For all BTHS students if you need service hours please drop your donation 

labeled with your name in one of the boxes in Guidance or the Main Office. If you want 

more information stop by room 140 in Guidance. 

 

❖ Happily Ever After is now accepting new members and hosting their first service project 

called Socktober.  During the month of October, bring new, packaged, underwear or 

socks and drop off with name, grade and receipt attached for service hours.  See flyers 

around school for more info! 

 

❖ Seniors, you must schedule a portrait appointment with Cady Studios if you have not 

done so already. Formal portraits taken with another studio will not be in the yearbook. 

 



❖ Junior and Senior music students who wish to apply for the 2020-2021 Tri-M Music 

Honor Society, please see Ms. Mattingly in the chorus room for an application packet. 

Applications are due TODAY by 4pm. 

 

❖ If you are a senior and have applied to the University of Florida, or plan to apply before 

the November 16th deadline, and you have applied to the Honors Program, you can 

request to be nominated for the Lombardi and Stamps Scholarships! These scholarships 

are seeking forward-thinking individuals who are interested in developing global 

leadership skills.  Bartram Trail can only nominate two seniors, so if you would like to be 

considered for nomination, you must see your school counselor no later than Monday, 

November 2nd.  ***Original deadline of Nov. 1st got pushed back to Nov.16th *** 

 

❖ The Theatre department will be holding auditions for their winter production.  If you are 

interested in auditioning for a role or getting involved behind the scenes, please visit 

Mr. Billy’s classroom (Room 221) located in the Fine Arts wing.  Audition information is 

posted outside the door. 

 

❖ Underclassman retakes are 11/05 and 11/06. Please see the yearbook webpage for 

specifics. 

 

❖ IF you area a Co-Op student and have not turned in any assignments please see Ms. 

Richards TODAY in the guidance office in the main building. 

 

❖ There will be an NHS meeting next Friday, November 6th in the Stadium. Also, bring your 

leftover candy next week for Treats for Troops.  See Schoology for all the details. 

 

❖ Seniors, if you received a notice on paper or via Schoology last week regarding your 

senior portrait, your deadline to complete the Office form is TOMORROW. See your 

notification for details. 

 

❖ Good luck to the varsity football team as they take on Sandalwood tonight and to our 

volleyball team playing in the regional final tomorrow against Lyman! Go Bears! 

 

 

 

 


